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Gambling Act 2005 – Statement of Licensing Principles 
 

 

1. The Council is currently consulting on a revised version of its 
Statement of Licensing Principles in relation to the Gambling Act.  The 
consultation draft is attached as Appendix A, with proposed changes 
from the current version shown in italics. 

 
2. Any comments on the document should be forwarded to 

 
Mick Vaines 
Principal Licensing Officer 
PO Box 232 
16 Church Road 
Stockton-on-Tees 
TS18 1XD 
 
or Mick.Vaines@stockton.gov.uk 
 
by 23 October 2009. 

mailto:Mick.Vaines@stockton.gov.uk

